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person has for the college is obvious.  On Friday, March 10, we had a chance to conduct a similar interview with 
President Swayne. 
 
All parties understand the situation at the college is very serious.  The Board has acknowledged accreditation of 
the college is of utmost concern, and further acknowledged the reason the college has accreditation issues is 
due to governance.  Each Board Member made a personal commitment to work with us and place the better 
interest of the college ahead of any personal agenda.  
 
Proper governance is the focus of the board retreat scheduled for April 15.  The retreat is an all-day event and 
the first opportunity to meet with the board as a whole.  We have set an ambitious agenda that includes proper 
board roles, board-president relations, effective board meetings, communications, board policies, board 
monitoring, and board and president goals. 
 
As consultants from ACCT, it is our mission to provide training so that each trustee individually, and the board as 
a whole, accepts the following precepts: 
 
•  That a board member’s authority exists only when acting collectively with fellow board members, and that 

the authority is derived from, and obliged to serve, the interests of the entire community; 
•  That each board member will exemplify ethical behavior and conduct that is above reproach; 
• That each board member will engage in an ongoing process of in-service education and continuous 

improvement; 
• 


